
3. PETITIONS

A petition has been received from the Huntsbury Residents and Ratepayers Association
signed by approximately 200 residents requesting that:

“The City Council:

1. Require any future telecommunications providers such as Saturn to underground their
services.

2. As a matter of urgency accelerate the undergrounding of all existing overhead power
services on Huntsbury Hill.”

Copies of the relevant correspondence are attached.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council’s monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


